
   

PUBLIC 

NOTICE 
 

KENT COUNTY COUNCIL 
 

SPENCER ROAD, BIRCHINGTON 
 

TEMPORARY PROHIBITION OF DRIVING 
 

Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 – Section 14 (2)  
 
 

Kent County Council gives notice that Spencer Road, Birchington will 

be closed to through traffic on 25th November 2019 for up to 2 days. 
 

The road will be closed between the junctions of Beresford Gap and 
Moray Avenue. 

 
The alternative route is via Beach Avenue, Shakespeare Road, 

Constable Road and vice versa. 
 

It is planned that the road will be closed for the duration. 
 

The closure is necessary to enable Kent County Council to carry out 
urgent carriageway repairs, under the find and fix scheme. 

 

This Notice applies when the relevant signs and barriers are on site 
and is valid for a period of no more than 5 days. 

 
Signed for and on behalf of the Kent County 
Council by Simon Jones, Director of 

Highways, Transportation & Waste, or by 
his authorised signatory 

Authorised signatory 

 

 
 Dated this 18th day of November 2019 

 

Kent County Council, County Hall, Maidstone, ME14 1XQ 


